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Francisco Astorga

From: Kyra Parkhurst <kyra1017@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 2:48 PM
To: Francisco Astorga
Subject: Fwd: Request for Due Diligence on Treasure Hill

Copy for your Francisco…forgot to include you in this group email 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Kyra <kyra1017@aol.com> 
Subject: Request for Due Diligence on Treasure Hill 
Date: January 23, 2017 at 2:14:50 PM MST 
To: adam.strachan@parkcity.org, laura.suesser@parkcity.org, melissa.band@parkcity.org, 
douglass.thimm@parkcity.org, john.phillips@parkcity.org, preston.campbell@parkcity.org, 
steve.joyce@parkcity.org 
Cc: Barton Bodell <bartonbodell@mac.com>, THINC - Brian Van Hecke <thincpc@gmail.com>, Niels 
Vernegaard <nielspv@yahoo.com>, John Stafsholt <jstafsholt@msn.com>, Mary Whitesides 
<mary@dancindeerdesign.com>, dana williams <danawilliams7012@gmail.com> 
 
The members of THINC would like to request that in order to truly complete your due diligence regarding 
Treasure Hill, and the traffic item currently on the agenda,  that a walk through of the streets be completed 
before the next meeting in February.   
 
We all were able to complete a walk through of the Treasure site, so a “walk-about” of the streets should also be 
required. 
 
A live tour is certainly a reasonable request so that we may point out the various uses and access points that will 
be at risk during and after construction. 
 
If the meeting were to be held at the library, we could park there and then walk up to Empire and complete the 
Empire/Lowell Circle and return to the library.  
 
Coffee will be provided!!!  
 
We thank you for your consideration. 
 
If I may assist in this in any way, please get in touch with me. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kyra Parkhurst 

 


